CLARINDA FOUNDATION AWARDS \$39,000 IN SCHOLARSHIPS

On June 13, 2015 Pam Herzberg, Executive Director of the Clarinda Foundation and Scott Brown Scholarship Committee Chair and Foundation Director presented scholarship awards administered by the Foundation to graduating seniors. Herzberg stated "The Foundation was able to present \$39,000 in scholarships this year due to the thoughtfulness of individuals at the time of their estate planning. In addition we have several scholarships that have been established by past and current residents that feel it is important to provide for the students of today as they are the future. Other scholarships have been established by prior CHS classes, some have been established as memorials by family members and several groups have established scholarships that know the importance of giving back." Brown stated "The Board feels very privileged and we consider it an honor to award these scholarships." The 2015 scholarships awarded and their recipients:

Vernon J. Baker Educators' Scholarship, awarded to two graduating seniors of the Clarinda High School (CHS). Each award was \$1,000. The recipients were: Abigail Brown and Mariah Mullen.

Ralph and Gladys Borden Scholarship, awarded to Brianna Haffner, CHS graduating senior and Maggie Ganley a Bedford High School graduating senior. The Borden Scholarship is renewable for up to 8 semesters. In addition to the two new awards there are five renewing scholarships. The scholarships were awarded at \$3,000 each, with the exception of one renewal where the individual only has one semester remaining and that individual received \$1,500.

Ethel Brockman Nursing Scholarship, awarded to McKayla Long, graduating CHS senior in the amount of \$500.

Clarinda Foundation Scholarships were awarded to Kayla Rogers receiving a \$1,000 scholarship and Tiffany Gibbons and Brook Stephens each receiving a \$500 scholarship.

Class of 1954 Scholarship, awarded to Brianna Haffner in the amount of \$500.

Donald Delzell Memorial Scholarship, awarded to Alexandria Guthrie, graduating CHS senior in the amount of \$1,500.

Glenn Miller Veterans of Foreign Wars Scholarship, awarded to Jared DeVoe and Austin Smith, both are graduating CHS seniors. Each of the awards was in the amount of \$500.

Darrell & Mary Hutchinson Vocational Scholarship, awarded to Cain Johanns, a graduating CHS senior in the amount of \$2,000.

Hugh Loudon Agricultural/Business Scholarship, awarded to Skylee Landess a graduating CHS senior and was awarded \$1,000.

Maxine S. Loudon Scholarship, awarded to Alexandria Guthrie in the amount of \$2,000.

Norm Mier Memorial Scholarship, awarded to Elizabeth Maher, a graduating CHS
Senior in the amount of \$1,000.

Bill O'Riley Scholarship, awarded to Skylee Landess in the amount of \$500.

Robert & Irene Renshaw Educational Scholarship, awarded to Brittany McClarnon, a graduating CHS senior in the amount of \$2,000.

Robert & Irene Renshaw Vocational Scholarship, awarded to Cain Johanns in the amount of \$1,000.

Dorothy J. and Harry Salomon Scholarship, awarded to Austin Smith in the amount of \$500.

Swisher Family Scholarship, awarded to Alexander Chambers and Nicole Johnson, both graduating CHS seniors with each receiving a \$1,000 scholarship.

If you are interested in establishing a scholarship fund through the Clarinda Foundation or would like to have more information in regard to these scholarships please contact the Clarinda Foundation at 542-4412 or e-mail clarindafound@iowatelecom.net.